
 

Grand Junction, Colo. 
Sept. 2, 1921 
 
An adjourned meeting of the City Council of the City of Grand 
Junction convened at 9.00 o'clock A.M. with Mayor Cherrington 
presiding. The Commissioners present were Cherrington, Garber, 
Peck and Blackstone. City Attorney Tupper was present. R.T. 
Hagan, Wm Buthorne and others were also present. 
 
After some discussion regarding the extension of the fire limits 
as requested by the people’s petition of August 23, the following 
motion was introduced. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner Garber that 

the petition of E.T. Wasson et. al. requesting the extension of 
the now existing fire limits be not granted. The motion being 
put, upon call of roll the Commissioners voted as follows: 
Cherrington, yea; Garber, yea; Peck, yea; Blackstone, yea. All 
the Commissioners voting yea, the motion was declared carried. 
 
Upon motion of Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner Garber, 
the meeting was adjourned. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
act. City Clerk 
 


